

February Newsletter 2025 Chicks Class

## Greetings Parents,

It has been our Joy to be your baby's teachers this Year. We are thankful for the opportunity to care for them and help them experience God's love from each one of us. The Chicks will be learning about how God loves and cherish us, and how He wants us to show love to others.

In the month of February, we are always thinking about hearts and love! We focus on God's love for us as his children. Our goal this month is to teach the infants about God's love through songs, stories, play, and lots of hugs and kisses. Our Bible words are "Love each other in the same way I have loved you." John 15:12, NLT. The Bottom line is Jesus loves everyone, and basic truth is Jesus wants to be my friend forever. We have many activities that will emphasize the love we have for God, our Children, and our families.

We are preparing for next year's enrollment, 2025-2026. We will begin Fall Registration this month on the 3<sup>rd</sup>. All families new and old, must re-enroll to guarantee a spot for the next school year.

Day One is Closed on the 17<sup>th</sup> for our parent teacher conferences. Please let us know if you would like to meet with us about your child's progress.

We would like to invite you to Parent Chapel the 12<sup>th</sup>

We wish you all a blessed month full of LOVE!

In Christ with Love, Chicks Teachers

## Highlights for February

Feb.	3	Open Enrollment Begins 2025-2026 School Year
Feb. 1	L <b>4</b>	Valentine's Day
Feb. 1	.8	Original Artworks Orders Begin
Feb. :	17	DOCA CLOSED Parent/Teacher Conferences
Feb. 2	21	Joy the Comfort Dog Visit
Feb. :	14	Parent Chapel
Feb. 2	28	Go Texan Day